## Elsen, Nikki

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Thursday, February 27, 2020 8:51 AM

To:

bottomsuptavern@hotmail.com

Subject:

Bottoms Up - Expansion of Alcohol License for Block Party

## Good morning Shannon,

This email serves as notification of the upcoming meeting dates where your request to expand alcohol beverage license will be considered.

The meeting schedule is as follows:

## **Judiciary & Administration Committee**

Tuesday, March 3, 2020 - 6:00 p.m.

**Common Council Chambers** 

\*Attendance at this meeting is recommended since there is public hearing.

## **Common Council**

Thursday, March 12, 2020 - 6:00 p.m.

Common Council Chambers

This meeting is open to the public and you are welcome to attend, but there is no public hearing.

There are also a couple holds on the special event permit. To date, we have not gotten the liquor liability insurance from your agent. You may want to reach out and be sure you have that on your policy. I'd be surprised you don't already, but your agent did provide it.

There is also a delinquent water bill, which I believe you are aware of. I will also need the name(s) of the food vendor when available.

Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone

www.cityoflacrosse.org



Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.